The Report of the Second Consultation

The second consultation was held on 13 October following the first on 3-4

February (as reported in ACCatalyst,March edition).ACC leaders Rev Dr Max

Champion, Rev Dr Ian Breward and Dr Rosalie Hudson were among those present to discuss papers byRev Prof Christiaan Mostert and Rev Dr Bill Loader. The agreed report of the consultation was presented to the Assembly Standing Committee at its meeting on 15-16 November 2008 and is published on the website as follows:

‘During the recent meeting of the ASC a report was presented on the second colloquium on sexuality and leadership. It was reported by Rev Dr Wes Campbell, the Convenor of the Doctrine Working Group, that fundamental theological differences of

opinion remain with respect to issues concerning same-gender relationships. The Doctrine Working Group will continue with its theological work.’ 
This brief report suggests that the main differences of opinion concern ‘same-gender’ relationships. Several attempts were made at the consultation, and in suggested amendments to the report, to emphasise that the dispute is not about homosexual orientation or same-gender relationships per se; it concerns homosexual intercourse and the implications of such practice for the church’s leadership. 
